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Strange Planet: The Sneaking, Hiding, Vibrating Creature
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A monumental, genre-defying novel that David Mitchell calls "Michel
Faber’s second masterpiece," The Book of Strange New Things is a
masterwork from a writer in full command of his many talents. It
begins with Peter, a devoted man of faith, as he is called to the
mission of a lifetime, one that takes him galaxies away from his wife,
Bea. Peter becomes immersed in the mysteries of an astonishing new
environment, overseen by an enigmatic corporation known only as USIC.
His work introduces him to a seemingly friendly native population
struggling with a dangerous illness and hungry for Peter’s
teachings—his Bible is their “book of strange new things.” But Peter
is rattled when Bea’s letters from home become increasingly desperate:
typhoons and earthquakes are devastating whole countries, and
governments are crumbling. Bea’s faith, once the guiding light of
their lives, begins to falter. Suddenly, a separation measured by an
otherworldly distance, and defined both by one newly discovered world
and another in a state of collapse, is threatened by an ever-widening
gulf that is much less quantifiable. While Peter is reconciling the
needs of his congregation with the desires of his strange employer,
Bea is struggling for survival. Their trials lay bare a profound
meditation on faith, love tested beyond endurance, and our
responsibility to those closest to us. Marked by the same bravura
storytelling and precise language that made The Crimson Petal and the
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White such an international success, The Book of Strange New Things is
extraordinary, mesmerizing, and replete with emotional complexity and
genuine pathos.

NYC Basic Tips and Etiquette
The sequel to the #1 New York Times bestselling phenomenon Strange
Planet, featuring more hilarious and poignant adventures from the
fascinating inhabitants of Nathan W. Pyle's colorful world. In this
eagerly awaited sequel, Nathan takes us back to his charming and
instantly recognizable planet colored in bright pinks, blues, greens,
and purples, providing more escapades, jokes, and p h r a s e s.
Nathan mixes his most popular Instagram comics with more than thirty
original works created exclusively for this second volume to explore
four major topics: traditions, nature, emotions, and knowledge. He
inducts new and longtime fans into a strangely familiar world and its
culture, from “cohesion” (marriage) to “mild poison” (alcohol) to the
full lyrics to “The Small Eight-Legged Creature” (sung to the tune of
The Itsy-Bitsy Spider). Bright, colorful, and whimsical—yet charmingly
familiar—Stranger Planet is out-of-this-world fun.
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Expedition
In Upright Women Wanted, award-winning author Sarah Gailey reinvents
the pulp Western with an explicitly antifascist, near-future story of
queer identity. “That girl’s got more wrong notions than a barn owl’s
got mean looks.” Esther is a stowaway. She’s hidden herself away in
the Librarian’s book wagon in an attempt to escape the marriage her
father has arranged for her—a marriage to the man who was previously
engaged to her best friend. Her best friend who she was in love with.
Her best friend who was just executed for possession of resistance
propaganda. The future American Southwest is full of bandits,
fascists, and queer librarian spies on horseback trying to do the
right thing. Praise for Upright Women Wanted "A good old-fashioned
horse opera for the 22nd century. Gunslinger librarians of the
apocalypse are on a mission to spread public health, decency, and the
revolution."—Charles Stross "A dazzling neo-western adventure. . . .
Gailey’s gorgeous writing and authentic characters make this slim
volume a pure delight."—Publishers Weekly, starred review At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Strange Planet
Sons and Lovers, a story of working-class England, is D. H. Lawrence’s
third novel. It went through various drafts, and was titled “Paul
Morel” until the final draft, before being published and met with an
indifferent reaction from contemporary critics. Modern critics now
consider it to be D. H. Lawrence’s masterpiece, with the Modern
Library placing it ninth in its “100 Best English-Language Novels of
the 20th Century.” The novel follows the Morels, a family living in a
coal town, and headed by a passionate but boorish miner. His wife,
originally from a refined family, is dragged down by Morel’s
classlessness, and finds her life’s joy in her children. As the
children grow up and start leading lives of their own, they struggle
against their mother’s emotional drain on them. Sons and Lovers was
written during a period in Lawrence’s life when his own mother was
gravely ill. Its exploration of the Oedipal instinct, frank depiction
of working-class household unhappiness and violence, and accurate and
colorful depiction of Nottinghamshire dialect, make it a fascinating
window into the life of people not often chronicled in fiction of the
day. This book is part of the Standard Ebooks project, which produces
free public domain ebooks.
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Splinters Are Children of Wood
In the follow-up to the New York Times bestselling Poorly Drawn Lines,
beloved webcomic artist Reza Farazmand returns with a new collection
of comics that hilariously skewers our modern age. Comics for a
Strange World takes readers through time, space, and alternate
realities, reuniting fans with favourite characters and presenting
even more ridiculous scenarios. Featuring 50 percent brand-new content
alongside some of the most popular comics of the past year, Comics for
a Strange World will be the perfect gift for your most sardonic friend
or family member.

The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue
When eleven-year-old Fairday Morrow and her family move from Manhattan
to the infamous Begonia House in the quiet country town of Ashpot,
Connecticut, weird clues could lead to big trouble for Fairday and the
rest of the Detective Mystery Squad.

Carter & Lovecraft
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What began as stray doodles on scraps of paper became an internet
sensation when Catana Chetwynd’s boyfriend shared her drawings online.
Now, Catana Comics touches millions of readers with its sweet,
relatable humor. Little Moments of Love collects just that – the
little moments that are the best parts of being with the person you
love.

Comics for a Strange World
A twenty-fourth century explorer shows and describes the
characteristics and behavior of extraterrrestrial life forms he
discovered on the planet Darwin IV

Adulthood Is a Myth
"And I am bored to death with it. Bored to death with this place,
bored to death with my life, bored to death with myself.""Mr Jarndyce,
and prevented his going any farther, when he had remarked that there
were two classes of charitable people: one, the people who did a
little and made a great deal of noise; the other, the people who did a
great deal and made no noise at all."
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How to Forget
In Strange New Worlds, renowned astronomer Ray Jayawardhana brings
news from the front lines of the epic quest to find planets--and alien
life--beyond our solar system. Only in the past two decades, after
millennia of speculation, have astronomers begun to discover planets
around other stars--thousands in fact. Now they are closer than ever
to unraveling distant twins of the Earth. In this book, Jayawardhana
vividly recounts the stories of the scientists and the remarkable
breakthroughs that have ushered in this extraordinary age of
exploration. He describes the latest findings--including his own--that
are challenging our view of the cosmos and casting new light on the
origins and evolution of planets and planetary systems. He reveals how
technology is rapidly advancing to support direct observations of
Jupiter-like gas giants and super-Earths--rocky planets with several
times the mass of our own planet--and how astronomers use biomarkers
to seek possible life on other worlds. Strange New Worlds provides an
insider's look at the cutting-edge science of today's planet hunters,
our prospects for discovering alien life, and the debates and
controversies at the forefront of extrasolar-planet research. In a new
afterword, Jayawardhana explains some of the most recent developments
as we search for the first clues of life on other planets.
Page 8/36

Free Copy PDF Strange Planet Strange Planet Series
Bleak House
A colorful and fun postcard set based on the phenomenally popular #1
New York Times bestseller Strange Planet The fascinating and strangely
familiar inhabitants of Strange Planet are at it once again in this
charming set of 26 postcards, each featuring a beloved scene from
Nathan W. Pyle's explosively successful comic universe. This
perforated pad of postcards bound inside a hardcover case is the
perfect keepsake for any Strange Planet fan who wants to spread the
love to their friends and family or use the 26 images to decorate.
Featuring the wildly popular characters in the signature palette of
pinks, blues, greens, and purples, this postcard collection is sure to
catch the eye of fans and "beings" of every generation.

The Secret Files of Fairday Morrow
Based on the smash #1 New York Times bestselling series Strange
Planet, a charming guided journal featuring the fascinating
inhabitants of Nathan W. Pyle's colorful world. The curiously
relatable inhabitants of Strange Planet are at it once again!
Illustrated with art from the Strange Planet collections, Nathan W.
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Pyle's guided journal takes a fresh, self-reflective look at the
behavior that makes us human. Strange Planet: Existence Chronicle
explores favorite themes from the Strange Planet social media stream
and books, including emotions, recreation, and cultural traditions.
Filled with prompts from the Strange Planet universe, and showcasing
the signature Strange Planet characters in pastel hues of pink, blue,
green, and purple, this guided journal can help fans explore and
better understand the "strange planet" they inhabit.

Lunarbaboon
The best-selling author of Why Evolution Is True discusses the
negative role of religion in education, politics, medicine and social
policy, explaining how religion cannot provide verifiable or
responsible answers to world problems.

Adam Strange: Planet Heist (New Edition)
Jazz will stop at nothing to save her brother. Their foster mother,
Carol, has always been fanatical, but with Jazz grown up and out of
the house, Carol takes a dangerous turn that threatens thirteen-yearPage 10/36

Free Copy PDF Strange Planet Strange Planet Series
old Joaquin’s life. Over and over, child services fails to intervene,
and Joaquin is running out of time. Then Jazz gets a blocked call from
someone offering a solution. There are others like her—people the law
has failed. They’ve formed an underground network of “helpers,” each
agreeing to eliminate the abuser of another. They’re taking back their
power and leaving a trail of bodies throughout Los Angeles—dubbed the
Blackbird Killings. If Jazz joins them, they’ll take care of Carol for
good. All she has to do is kill a stranger.

Why My Cat Is More Impressive Than Your Baby
New York Times Bestseller Living in New York City for five years as a
transplant from Ohio, illustrator and T-shirt designer Nathan Pyle was
fascinated by the unique habits and unspoken customs New Yorkers
follow to make life bearable in a city with 8 million people (and
seemingly twice the number of tourists). In NYC Basic Tips and
Etiquette, Pyle reveals the secrets and unwritten rules for living in
and visiting New York including the answers to such burning questions
as, how do I hail a cab? What is a bodega? Which way is Uptown? Why
are there so many doors in the sidewalk? How do I walk on an
escalator? Do we need be touching right now? Where should I inhale or
exhale while passing sidewalk garbage? How long should I honk my horn?
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If New York were a game show, how would I win? What happens when I
stand in the bike lane? Who should get the empty subway seats? How do
I stay safe during a trash tornado? Each tip is a little story
illustrated in simple black and white drawings.

Eating Right in the Renaissance
Mo Bunnell's comprehensive system will help you win more clients,
build stronger relationships, and bring in more business. If you're
good at doing something, and you need to connect with paying clients
in order to keep doing it, this book is for you. There are more of us
out there than you might think--from professionals like lawyers and
consultants to big company account managers and freelancers of all
stripes. And this book will teach you how to sell yourself without
selling your soul. In The Snowball System, Mo Bunnell offers powerful
and proven tools for business development. Whether you are gregarious
or introverted, whether you are a part of a small startup or a massive
multinational, Bunnell's science-based system is effective and
efficient, and easily adapted into your day-to-day work. With The
Snowball System, you will not only succeed at growing your business,
you'll learn to enjoy doing the activities that drive that growth.
You'll be happier, and so will your clients.
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The Snowball System
GOODREADS CHOICE AWARD WINNER FOR GRAPHIC NOVELS AND COMICS! These
casually drawn, perfectly on-point comics by the hugely popular young
artist Sarah Andersen are for the rest of us. They document the
wasting of entire beautiful weekends on the internet, the unbearable
agony of holding hands on the street with a gorgeous guy, and dreaming
all day of getting home and back into pajamas. In other words, the
horrors and awkwardnesses of young modern life. Oh and they are
totally not autobiographical. At all. Adulthood Is a Myth presents
many fan favorites plus dozens of all-new comics exclusive to this
book. Sarah's frankness on personal issues like body image, selfconsciousness, introversion, relationships, and the frequency of brawashing makes her comics highly relatable and deeply hilarious,
showcasing how she became one of the most influential voices in web
cartoonists.

Solutions and Other Problems
The wildly unrestrained poems in Splinters Are Children of Wood, Leia
Penina Wilson's second collection and winner of the Ernest Sandeen
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Prize in Poetry, pose an increasingly desperate question about what it
means to be a girl, the ways girls are shaped by the world, as well as
the role myth plays in this coming of age quest. Wilson, an afakasi
Samoan poet, divides the book into three sections, linking the poems
in each section by titles. In this way the poems act as a continuous
song, an ode, or a lament revivifying a narrative that refuses to
adopt a storyline. Samoan myths and Western stories punctuate this
volume in a search to reconcile identity and education. The lyrical
declaration is at once an admiration of love and self-loathing. She
kills herself. Resurrects herself. Kills herself again. She is also
killed by the world. Resurrected. Killed again. These poems map
displacement, discontent, and an increasing suspicion of the world
itself, or the ways people learn the world. Drawing on the work of
Bhanu Kapil, Anne Waldman, Alice Notley, and Mei-mei Berssenbrugge,
Wilson's poems reveal familiarity and strangeness, invocation and
accusation. Both ritual and ruination, the poems return again and
again to desire, myth, the sacred, and body

Little Moments of Love
A Washington Post “Notable Work of Nonfiction of 2019” In this
profoundly honest and examined memoir about returning to Iowa to care
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for her ailing parents, the star of Orange Is the New Black and
bestselling author of Born with Teeth takes us on an unexpected
journey of loss, betrayal, and the transcendent nature of a daughter’s
love for her parents. They say you can’t go home again. But when her
father is diagnosed with aggressive lung cancer and her mother with
atypical Alzheimer’s, New York-based actress Kate Mulgrew returns to
her hometown in Iowa to spend time with her parents and care for them
in the time they have left. The months Kate spends with her parents in
Dubuque—by turns turbulent, tragic, and joyful—lead her to reflect on
each of their lives and how they shaped her own. Those ruminations are
transformed when, in the wake of their deaths, Kate uncovers long-kept
secrets that challenge her understanding of the unconventional Irish
Catholic household in which she was raised. Breathtaking and powerful,
laced with the author’s irreverent wit, How to Forget is a considered
portrait of a mother and a father, an emotionally powerful memoir that
demonstrates how love fuses children and parents, and an honest
examination of family, memory, and indelible loss.

Gaff Goddess
Heroic adventurer Adam Strange was ready to abandon Earth and join his
wife and daughter on his adopted homeworld of Rann forever, but the
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newly perfected Zeta Beam that was to transport him there never came.
Now he's trapped on Earth, desperate with worry that something
terrible may have happened to his world and his family. But the truth
is far worse than even his darkest imaginings. Something terrible is
coming. And an ordinary Earth man may be the only thing that stands in
the way of universal Armageddon! Written by Andy Diggle (GREEN ARROW:
YEAR ONE) with art by Pascal Ferry (ACTION COMICS), ADAM STRANGE:
PLANET HEIST is a precursor to the smash-hit collection THE RANNTHANAGAR WAR!

Strange Planner
A year-long journal and planner based on the phenomenally popular #1
New York Times bestseller Strange Planet The colorful inhabitants of
Strange Planet are at it once again in this week-at-a glance planner
that can be started in any month--the perfect gift for "beings" both
organized and disorganized. Strange Planner includes sections for
twelve months, each illustrated with popular Strange Planet characters
and containing: A memorable saying from Strange Planet A month-at-aglance overview page 4 week-long spreads broken down into 7-day
entries Space for contact information and addresses A keepsake pocket
with a page of Strange Planet stickers An elastic enclosure for
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convenient book transportation Designed with the signature Strange
Planet palette of pinks, greens, blues, and purples, Strange Planner
is an exciting way for Strange Planet fans to engage with their
favorite characters every day.

The Hitchhiker's Guide to the Galaxy
Laura de Barra is quite simply a Gaff Goddess. Expanding on her
popular online home hacks, Laura will teach you how to handle the
problems we all encounter in our homes. Straight-talking and hilarious
and packed with Laura’s stunning illustrations, her step-by-step
guides will prepare you to handle the most common household
emergencies with style. From dripping taps to hanging a frame, how
best to look after your white goods, how to treat moths, mould and
everything in between, and with invaluable design ideas to improve the
living spaces in your home, this book is for everyone who has ever
wanted to tackle a bit of She-IY without really knowing how. Ingenious
and sure to be an instant household must-have, Gaff Goddess will
empower you to make those repairs and rediscover your space saving you
time, money and stress in the process.
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Snug
Eating right has been an obsession for longer than we think.
Renaissance Europe had its own flourishing tradition of dietary
advice. Then, as now, an industry of experts churned out diet books
for an eager and concerned public. Providing a cornucopia of
information on food and an intriguing account of the differences
between the nutritional logic of the past and our own time, this
inviting book examines the wide-ranging dietary literature of the
Renaissance. Ken Albala ultimately reveals the working of the
Renaissance mind from a unique perspective: we come to understand a
people through their ideas on food. Eating Right in the Renaissance
takes us through an array of historical sources in a narrative that is
witty and spiced with fascinating details. Why did early Renaissance
writers recommend the herbs parsley, arugula, anise, and mint to
fortify sexual prowess? Why was there such a strong outcry against
melons and cucumbers, even though people continued to eat them in
large quantities? Why was wine considered a necessary nutrient? As he
explores these and other questions, Albala explains the history behind
Renaissance dietary theories; the connections among food, exercise,
and sex; the changing relationship between medicine and cuisine; and
much more. Whereas modern nutritionists may promise a slimmer
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waistline, more stamina, or freedom from disease, Renaissance food
writers had entirely different ideas about the value of eating right.
As he uncovers these ideas from the past, Ken Albala puts our own
dietary obsessions in an entirely new light in this elegantly written
and often surprising new chapter on the history of food.

Strange Planet: Existence Chronicle
Jesus Rollerblading Christ--another helping of TheOatmeal! Mrow, MOAR
kitty comics. Mr. Oats delivers a sidesplitting serving of cat humor
in his new book, How to Tell If Your Cat Is Plotting to Kill You. If
your cat is kneading you, that's not a sign of affection. Your cat is
actually checking your internal organs for weakness. If your cat
brings you a dead animal, this isn't a gift. It's a warning. How to
Tell If Your Cat Is Plotting to Kill You is a hilarious, brilliant
offering of comics, facts, and instructional guides about crazy cat
behaviors from the creative wonderland at TheOatmeal.com. How to Tell
If Your Cat Is Plotting to Kill You presents fan favorites, such as
"Cat vs. Internet," "How to Pet a Kitty," and "The Bobcats," plus 17
brand-new, never-before-seen cat-themed comic strips. This Oatmeal
collection is a must-have for cat-lovers from Mr. Oats!
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Strange New Worlds
Nathan W. Pyle’s first picture book in his New York Times bestselling
Strange Planet series! Based on his popular Instagram comics, Nathan
W. Pyle presents a delightful, heartfelt, and clever picture book that
young and old beings alike will enjoy reading together. When the
nearest star rises, Lifegiver has an exciting quest planned for
Offspring! Follow along as they observe a strange creature that
sneaks, hides, and vibrates around their house. Hilarity ensues as the
blue beings try to mimic this talented creature. As always, Nathan W.
Pyle draws humor from his unique perspective on human activity and
delivers a colorful experience that is an ode to cats and humans
alike. This book is a joy to read and share, no matter how many
revolutions you’ve made around the nearest star.

Sons and Lovers
INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER For the first time in seven
years, Allie Brosh—beloved author and artist of the extraordinary #1
New York Times bestseller Hyperbole and a Half—returns with a new
collection of comedic, autobiographical, and illustrated essays.
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Solutions and Other Problems includes humorous stories from Allie
Brosh’s childhood; the adventures of her very bad animals; merciless
dissection of her own character flaws; incisive essays on grief,
loneliness, and powerlessness; as well as reflections on the absurdity
of modern life. This full-color, beautifully illustrated edition
features all-new material with more than 1,600 pieces of art.
Solutions and Other Problems marks the return of a beloved American
humorist who has “the observational skills of a scientist, the
creativity of an artist, and the wit of a comedian” (Bill Gates).
Praise for Allie Brosh’s Hyperbole and a Half: “Imagine if David
Sedaris could draw….Enchanting.” —People “One of the best things I’ve
ever read in my life.” —Marc Maron “Will make you laugh until you sob,
even when Brosh describes her struggle with depression.”
—Entertainment Weekly “I would gladly pay to sit in a room full of
people reading this book, merely to share the laughter.” —The
Philadelphia Inquirer “In a culture that encourages people to carry
mental illness as a secret burden….Brosh’s bracing honesty is a gift.”
—Chicago Tribune

Hope on a Strange Planet
This lush book of photography represents National Geographic's Photo
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Ark, a major cross-platform initiative and lifelong project by
photographer Joel Sartore to make portraits of the world's animalsespecially those that are endangered. His powerful message, conveyed
with humor, compassion, and art- to know these animals is to save
them.Sartore intends to photograph every animal in captivity in the
world. He is circling the globe, visiting zoos and wildlife rescue
centers to create studio portraits of 12,000 species, with an emphasis
on those facing extinction. He has photographed more than 6,000
already and now, thanks to a multi-year partnership with National
Geographic, he may reach his goal. This book showcases his animal
portraits- from tiny to mammoth, from the Florida grasshopper sparrow
to the greater one-horned rhinoceros. Paired with the eloquent prose
of veteran wildlife writer Douglas Chadwick, this book presents a
thought-provoking argument for saving all the species of our planet.

5 Very Good Reasons to Punch a Dolphin in the Mouth (And
Other Useful Guides)
When a meteorite lands in Surrey, the locals don't know what to make
of it. But as Martians emerge and begin killing bystanders, it quickly
becomes clear—England is under attack. Armed soldiers converge on the
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scene to ward off the invaders, but meanwhile, more Martian cylinders
land on Earth, bringing reinforcements. As war breaks out across
England, the locals must fight for their lives, but life on Earth will
never be the same. This is an unabridged version of one of the first
fictional accounts of extraterrestrial invasion. H. G. Wells's
military science fiction novel was first published in book form in
1898, and is considered a classic of English literature.

Greetings from Strange Planet
Funny because it's true. From the creator of the viral sensation "10
Tricks to Appear Smart in Meetings" comes the must-have book you never
knew you needed, 100 Tricks to Appear Smart in Meetings. In it, you
will learn how to appear smart in less than half the time it takes to
actually learn anything. You know those subtle tricks your coworkers
are all guilty of? The constant nodding, pretend concentration,
useless rhetorical questions? These tricks make them seem like they
know what they’re doing when in fact they have no clue. This behavior
is so ingrained, so subtle, and so often mistaken for true
intelligence that identifying it, calling it out, or compiling it into
an exhaustive digest has never been attempted. Until now. Complete
with illustrated tips, examples, and scenarios, 100 Tricks gives you
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actionable ways to use words like “actionable,” in order to sound
smart. Every type of meeting is covered, from general meetings where
you stopped paying attention almost immediately, to one-on-one
meetings you zoned out on, to impromptu meetings you were painfully
subjected to at the last minute. It’s all here. Open this book to any
page and find an easy-to-digest trick with an even easier-to-digest
illustration, guiding you on: how to nail the big meeting by pacing
and nodding most effective ways to listen to your coworkers while
still completely ignoring them the key to making your presentations
“interactive.” If you hadn’t noticed these behaviors before, you will
see them now—from your colleagues, your managers, and soon yourself.
Each trick is a mirror to the reality of what happens in meetings,
told in the form of hilariously bad advice—advice that you might just
want to take. But probably not. But maybe.

The Book of Strange New Things
From author Jonathan L. Howard comes the
supernatural series that brings the H.P.
twenty-first century, optioned by Warner
to be a homicide detective, but his last
killer -- went wrong in strange ways and
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he's a private investigator trying to live a quiet life. Strangeness,
however, has not finished with him. First he inherits a bookstore in
Providence from someone he's never heard of, along with an indignant
bookseller who doesn't want a new boss. She's Emily Lovecraft, the
last known descendant of H.P. Lovecraft, the writer from Providence
who told tales of the Great Old Ones and the Elder Gods, creatures and
entities beyond the understanding of man. Then people start dying in
impossible ways, and while Carter doesn't want to be involved, but
he's beginning to suspect that someone else wants him to be. As he
reluctantly investigates, he discovers that Lovecraft's tales were
more than just fiction, and he must accept another unexpected, and far
more unwanted inheritance.

Hyperbole and a Half
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Extremely funny . . . inspired lunacy . .
. [and] over much too soon.”—The Washington Post Book World Nominated
as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read
Seconds before Earth is demolished to make way for a galactic freeway,
Arthur Dent is plucked off the planet by his friend Ford Prefect, a
researcher for the revised edition of The Hitchhiker’s Guide to the
Galaxy who, for the last fifteen years, has been posing as an out-ofPage 25/36
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work actor. Together, this dynamic pair began a journey through space
aided by a galaxyful of fellow travelers: Zaphod Beeblebrox—the twoheaded, three-armed ex-hippie and totally out-to-lunch president of
the galaxy; Trillian (formerly Tricia McMillan), Zaphod’s girlfriend,
whom Arthur tried to pick up at a cocktail party once upon a time
zone; Marvin, a paranoid, brilliant, and chronically depressed robot;
and Veet Voojagig, a former graduate student obsessed with the
disappearance of all the ballpoint pens he’s bought over the years.
Where are these pens? Why are we born? Why do we die? For all the
answers, stick your thumb to the stars! Praise for The Hitchhiker’s
Guide to the Galaxy “A whimsical oddyssey . . . Characters frolic
through the galaxy with infectious joy.”—Publishers Weekly
“Irresistable!”—The Boston Globe

The War of the Worlds
Aliens. Ley lines. Water dowsing. Conspiracies and myths captivate
imaginations and promise mystery and magic. Whether it's arguing about
the moon landing hoax or a Frisbee-like Earth drifting through space,
when held up to science and critical thinking, these ideas fall flat.
In Weird Earth: Debunking Strange Ideas About Our Planet, Donald R.
Prothero demystifies these conspiracies and offers answers to some of
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humanity's most outlandish questions. Applying his extensive
scientific knowledge, Prothero corrects misinformation that con
artists and quacks use to hoodwink others about geology--hollow earth,
expanding earth, and bizarre earthquakes--and mystical and paranormal
happenings--healing crystals, alien landings, and the gates of hell.
By deconstructing wild claims such as prophesies of imminent natural
disasters, Prothero provides a way for everyone to recognize dubious
assertions. Prothero answers these claims with facts, offering
historical and scientific context in a light-hearted manner that is
accessible to everyone, no matter their background. With a careful
layering of evidence in geology, archaeology, and biblical and
historical records, Prothero's Weird Earth examines each conspiracy
and myth and leaves no question unanswered.

The Kill Club
Lunarbaboon shares life's parenting moments from the perspective of a
30-something dad/husband/chaos survivor. Together with the savvy, laid
back Mom, wild child Moishe, baby Matilda, and a former Julliard
student (their cat), Lunarbaboon must navigate the family and social
dynamics of everyday life. Ranging from the hilarious (defeating
closet monsters with a “stun” blaster that offers surprising facts
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about bears, Mars, and cats) to the sweet (the gray scale-to color
transition out of depression at the touch of a loved one), this
collection explores the bonds within a family and all the characters
who bring both order and chaos to life. Lunarbaboon’s perfect meld of
crabby humor and moments of impactful honesty give these comics a wide
range and distinctive voice that’s both comical and sincere.

100 Tricks to Appear Smart in Meetings
#1 New York Times Bestseller “Funny and smart as hell” (Bill Gates),
Allie Brosh’s Hyperbole and a Half showcases her unique voice, leaping
wit, and her ability to capture complex emotions with deceptively
simple illustrations. FROM THE PUBLISHER: Every time Allie Brosh posts
something new on her hugely popular blog Hyperbole and a Half the
internet rejoices. This full-color, beautifully illustrated edition
features more than fifty percent new content, with ten never-beforeseen essays and one wholly revised and expanded piece as well as
classics from the website like, “The God of Cake,” “Dogs Don’t
Understand Basic Concepts Like Moving,” and her astonishing,
“Adventures in Depression,” and “Depression Part Two,” which have been
hailed as some of the most insightful meditations on the disease ever
written. Brosh’s debut marks the launch of a major new American
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humorist who will surely make even the biggest scrooge or snob laugh.
We dare you not to. FROM THE AUTHOR: This is a book I wrote. Because I
wrote it, I had to figure out what to put on the back cover to explain
what it is. I tried to write a long, third-person summary that would
imply how great the book is and also sound vaguely authoritative—like
maybe someone who isn’t me wrote it—but I soon discovered that I’m not
sneaky enough to pull it off convincingly. So I decided to just make a
list of things that are in the book: Pictures Words Stories about
things that happened to me Stories about things that happened to other
people because of me Eight billion dollars* Stories about dogs The
secret to eternal happiness* *These are lies. Perhaps I have
underestimated my sneakiness!

Weird Earth
Why My Cat Is More Impressive Than Your Baby is chockfull of comics
about cats, babies, dogs, lasers, selfies, and pigeons! This book
contains a vast wealth of never-before-seen comics, including
informative guides, such as: How to comfortably sleep next to your cat
10 ways to befriend a misanthropic cat How to hold a baby when you are
not used to holding babies A dog’s guide to walking a human being How
to cuddle like you mean it. Includes a pull-out poster of: How to tell
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if your cat thinks you’re not that big of a deal.

How to Tell If Your Cat Is Plotting to Kill You
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER USA TODAY BESTSELLER NATIONAL
INDIE BESTSELLER THE WASHINGTON POST BESTSELLER #1 Indie Next Pick and
#1 LibraryReads Pick - October 2020 Recommended by Entertainment
Weekly, Real Simple, NPR, Slate, and Oprah Magazine A “Best Of” Book
From: CNN *Amazon Editors * Goodreads * Bustle * PopSugar * BuzzFeed *
Barnes & Noble * Kirkus Reviews * Lambda Literary * Nerdette * The
Nerd Daily * Polygon * Library Reads * io9 * Smart Bitches Trashy
Books * LiteraryHub * Medium * BookBub * The Mary Sue * Chicago
Tribune * NY Daily News * SyFy Wire * Powells.com * Bookish * Book
Riot * In the vein of The Time Traveler’s Wife and Life After Life,
The Invisible Life of Addie LaRue is New York Times bestselling author
V. E. Schwab’s genre-defying tour de force. A Life No One Will
Remember. A Story You Will Never Forget. France, 1714: in a moment of
desperation, a young woman makes a Faustian bargain to live
forever—and is cursed to be forgotten by everyone she meets. Thus
begins the extraordinary life of Addie LaRue, and a dazzling adventure
that will play out across centuries and continents, across history and
art, as a young woman learns how far she will go to leave her mark on
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the world. But everything changes when, after nearly 300 years, Addie
stumbles across a young man in a hidden bookstore and he remembers her
name. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Faith Versus Fact
In Matthew Inman's New York Times best selling 5 Very Good Reasons to
Punch a Dolphin in the Mouth (And Other Useful Guides), samurai swordwielding kittens and hamsters that love .50-caliber machine guns
commingle with a cracked out Tyrannosaur that is extremely hard to
potty train. Bacon is better than true love and you may awake in the
middle of the night to find your nephew nibbling on your toes. Inman
creates these quirky scenes for theoatmeal.com, which launched in July
2009 and already has more than 82 million page views. In fact, every
15 to 30 seconds, someone Googles one of theoatmeal.com's creations.
Now, 60 of Inman's comic illustrations and life-bending guides are
presented in full-color inside 5 Very Good Reasons to Punch a Dolphin
in the Mouth (And Other Useful Guides). Consider such handy advice as:
4 Reasons to Carry a Shovel at All Times, 6 Types of Crappy Hugs, 8
Ways to Tell if Your Loved One Plans to Eat You, 17 Things Worth
Knowing About Your Cat, and 20 Things Worth Knowing About Beer.
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Upright Women Wanted
Straight from the mind of New York Times bestselling author Nathan W.
Pyle, Strange Planet is an adorable and profound universe in pink,
blue, green, and purple, based on the phenomenally popular Instagram
of the same name! Strange Planet covers a full life cycle of the
planet’s inhabitants, including milestones such as: The Emergence Day
Being Gains a Sibling The Being Family Attains a Beast The Formal
Education of a Being Celebration of Special Days Being Begins a
Vocation The Beings at Home Health Status of a Being The Hobbies of a
Being The Extended Family of the Being The Being Reflects on Life
While Watching the Planet Rotate With dozens of never-before-seen
illustrations in addition to old favorites, this fixed-format e-book
offers a sweet and hilarious look at a distant world not all that
unlike our own. I feel more attractive. Honestly, you are. It’s the
star damage. I CRAVE STAR DAMAGE.

Stranger Planet Apple FF
Have you ever wished you could understand that soldier you know and
love better? Or perhaps youre a soldier yourself who feels as if no
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one really understands what youve been through. In Hope on a Strange
Planet, author Chaplain Stephen Dicks seeks to provide a deeper
understanding of the experiences of an American in the military by
sharing this personal narrative. He came up through the ranks in the
US Army from a private to an officer, with two long tours in Iraq.
From Baghdad and Mosul, attached to a combat support hospital during
some of the hardest fighting, to his final tour with the Fortieth MPs
out of Fort Leavenworth and the 2011 withdrawal of US troops, Chaplain
Dicks offers insight into the life and thoughts of a US soldier
deployed to a strange planet in the middle of a combat zone. He gives
hope to those who have been there that they can survive. In this
memoir, an army chaplain presents his life story with humor, pride,
and sorrow, along with a firsthand understanding of the sacrifices the
soldiers and their families make each day.

The Photo Ark
Why bother getting out of bed when you could stay bundled up with that
special someone and a book of cozy, cute comics. From the author of
the bestselling Little Moments of Love comes Snug, a collection of
comics that perfectly captures the honest, playful, and relatable
snapshots of romantic life. Chetwynd’s second book has the same
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charming and inviting style as her first and includes 50 percent new,
never-before-shared comics. Snug is a celebration of the quirks and
peculiarities of every one of us—and the magic that happens when we
find our matching puzzle piece.
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